
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
24 April 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
HOME TO SCHOOL TRANSPORT: RENEWAL OF RYEDALE AND CRAVEN AREA 
SERVICES 
 
The Council’s Integrated Passenger Transport Team is responsible for arranging home to 
school and public transport services throughout the county. 
 
We have an established programme to review contracts for transport services and they are 
renewed by tender through a four year rolling programme. I am writing to let you know that 
a contract renewal programme is being undertaken in your area during 2015 for 
implementation in April 2016. All taxi and bus routes will be renewed and new contracts 
implemented as necessary. 
 
Route scheduling is now underway and I am writing to advise that this may mean a 
change to operator, route and timings of your transport from April 2016. We are hoping to 
minimise change as much as possible but where we propose a significant change to a 
service we will notify you separately. 
 
Should you wish to make any comments concerning the renewal of contracts please go to 
www.nyschoolbus.info and complete the School Transport Feedback form. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Nicky Moseley  
School Transport Officer  

 

 

Integrated Passenger Transport 
Business and Environmental Services  
County Hall, Northallerton 
North Yorkshire   
DL7 8AH 

  Tel:  08458 72 73 74  

Your ref:     Fax: 01609 77 58 85 

Contact:    Schooltransport.services@northyorks.gov.uk 

  www.northyorks.gov.uk 

http://www.nyschoolbus.info/

